
April 8, 2025 

 

TOPPAN Holdings Inc. 

 

Regarding the occurrence of unauthorized access to the servers of an overseas 

group company 

 

We have confirmed that the Singapore base of our overseas group company, TOPPAN Next 

Tech Pte. Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as TNT), was attacked by ransomware on April 1st of 

this year and some servers were encrypted. As a result, some of TNT’s clients’ data may 

have been leaked. We reported this matter to the Singapore authorities and are currently 

investigating the scope of the impact of the attack with the support of experts. 

 

Please note that TNT's network is not connected to the group companies, so there is no 

impact on the networks and contracted work of other TOPPAN group companies, including 

Japan. 

 

We deeply apologize for the great concern and inconvenience caused to our business 

partners, those whose information may have been leaked, and all related parties. We will 

report again if any new information becomes known. 

 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact:  

TOPPAN Holdings Inc. 

Public Relations Division,  

kouhou@toppan.co.jp 


